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MYSTERY TOUR 

AND 

COMPLIMENTARY 

LUNCH  

 
SUNDAY 

DECEMBER 2ND, 2018 
 

 

GATHER AT THE TOTAL ABC SERVICE STATION                                  

AT 10:00 A.M 

FOR SOCIALISING, BRIEFING, COFFEE AND TEA. 



Shailesh Chandaria, the Club Treasurer and Bob Dewar, the Vice-chairman invites members of the Alfa Romeo 

Owners Club to take part in a Mystery Tour ending with a complimentary lunch for members. The Club 

welcomes nonmembers but they will have to pay 1,850 shillings each for the lunch. 

The Mystery Tour has been arranged by Peter Wanday, the Club Chairman. He will lead the participating cars 

in a convoy and it will be impossible to get lost. The route will be on good roads and there will be very light 

traffic for most of the distance. It will be tarmac all the way. 

 The Club has held enjoyable events throughout the year and it will be great to finish on a high note with a 

strong turnout of Alfa Romeo cars for the final outing of the year. 

The cavalcade of participants in the Mystery Tour will start at the ABC service station led by our Chairman and 

followed by those members who will be driving other makes of car. 

EVENTS CALENDAR  

Sunday December 2nd: Mystery tour. Meet at the Total ABC Service Station at 10:00 a.m.  

Thursday January 17th 2019: First Club meeting of the New Year with the announcement of the venue in the 

                                          next newsletter. 

Saturday June 22nd: Naivasha outing and Total Economy run. 

Sunday September 29th: CBA Africa Concours d’Elegance. 


